From: Edison Rupnarine <tgiedison@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:27 PM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex / RIN 3038-AC61

## Dear CFTC Secretary,

I feel the need to let you know that I believe that I should be allowed the freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage

that is appropriate for my individual desired risk. Please do not institute new regulations to eliminate this basic principle of 'choice'.

Thank you for your consideration.

Edison Rupnarine.